
 

 

September 27, 2023 

Dear International Community, 

In these trying times of violence and political unrest in Azerbaijan and the surrounding region, we want 
you to know that the UC San Diego community stands with you. We understand the challenges and 
emotions you may be facing. You are not alone; we are here to support you in any way we can. 

Please reach out to our dedicated support services for counseling, guidance, or any assistance you may 
need during this sensitive time. Your safety and well-being are our top priorities. 

Together, as we navigate these difficult times, the services below are available to support you.  Please 
take care of yourself. 

Sincerely, 

Tamara Cunningham, Assistant Vice Chancellor-Global Initiatives 

Dulce Dorado, Senior Director, International Engagement and Services Office 

Courtney Giordano, Senior Director, Strategic Global Initiatives 

Roark Miller, Director, International Engagement and Services Office 

Kelly O’Sullivan Sommer, Global Initiatives Consultant 

 


